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Grant Awards and Allocations 

Since May, the Southeast Island School District was awarded the 
Comprehensive Literacy State Development (CLSD) literacy grant in the 
amount of $350,000. I ensured that all funds and program components were 
allocated in compliance with the grant requirements. 

Additionally, updates were made to all Title Grant budgets (Title I-A, Title I-C, 
Title II-A, Title IV-A)  following the disbursement of additional funding. All Grants 
Management System submissions were completed and submitted prior to the 
June 30 deadline. 

We were also awarded the 0.5 FTE Preschool Grant. While we were waiting for 
the official announcement, district staff had already begun the required training to 
ensure full compliance so we are in good shape for the program. 

Homeland Security and Infrastructure Support 

I have been collaborating with the MVA Homeland Security team to coordinate 
the disbursement of grant funds designated for emergency generators. Follow-up 
applications for Cybersecurity grants were submitted to further strengthen 
district technology protections. 

Migrant Program 

The Migrant Team is hosting a one-time “Back to School Clothing Drive” to 
support our students. We have also purchased additional school supplies and 
secured a Cold Water Survival trainer to work with our teaching staff. These 
initiatives are being funded through the remaining balance of last year’s grant. 
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